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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome Back! 
 

I hope you all had a super Easter holiday and were able to enjoy the sunny weather and slight 

easing of COVID restrictions to see family and friends.  The children have been working hard on 

their first week back in school.  There has been lots going on already across the school and we 

expect this term to jammed full of exciting learning and smiling faces! 

 

World Earth Day 
 

Thursday was World Earth Day.  It gave the children an opportunity to think about our impact on 

the world and learn about some of the things we can do to have a positive impact on our 

environment.  This links strongly to our school value of SUSTAINABILITY. 

 

Every class took part in Earth Day workshops which raised their awareness of recycling materials, 

the impact of plastics and composting.  Hopefully, your child came home and told you all about it! 

  

Clubs 
 

Kirsty will have sent out a reminders this week about the after-school clubs which are starting 

next week.  There is a club available for every class and it will be great to have lots of children 

attending a club with their classmates.  You will find the links for signing up on the Class Dojo 

School Story.   

 

In addition, Adam from First4Sport, will be running football clubs on a Monday and Tuesday.  

Children can sign up for these on Parent Pay.  There is a small cost each week which is being 

subsidised by the school.  Call the school office if you need help with signing up for any clubs. 

 

Attendance 
 

Good attendance at school is a real priority for all children as we look to help them catch up on 

the learning they have missed over the last 12 months.  As a result, the attendance team will be 

monitoring attendance closely every two weeks.  Letters will be sent out when a child’s 

attendance is causing concern to raise awareness with families. 

 
Over the last week, we have had no positive cases from staff or children at school.  We are 

continuing to remain vigilant and careful in school to keep everyone safe.   

 

Have a great weekend and take care,  

Eddie Brown 
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